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PENAIR CRASH AT UNALASKA AIRPORT – Press Release #2 
 
 
Unalaska, Alaska, October 18, 2019 – State Department of Transportation Officials 
determined that the runway at the Unalaska Airport was not damaged during the 
incident yesterday. 
 
NTSB, State and City officials are making arrangements to move the aircraft today with 
the hope of reopening both Ballyhoo Road and the runway later today. 
 
Updated information will be provided as it becomes available. Thank you for your 
continued support and patience. 
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